I'm a landowner in Aitkin County, MN. I'm an owner of 140 acres and hunt over 720 acres of private land along with 400 acres of county land. Our party of hunters range from 12-20 men and women.

42 years ago we hunted the same land and today the woods and river look the same. What doesn't look the same is the meat pole after the hunt. Lucky to have 1 or two deer after opening week. I have 4 cell trail cameras running year around. It is common to see the six pack or the two solo wolves we have running the land. Our neighbor has had cattle killed. The DNR's idea was to hang orange flags from the fence to deter the wolf. Come on, what kind of non-sense is that. Common sense is to keep hunting the tradition it is. A commonsense wolf season is needed. Not a 3,000+ goal either. My thoughts are 1,000 or less to roam. Deer hunters/hunters manage land well and provide to the economy in a big way and we love to see nature, be with nature, and manage nature. Please help defeat these liberal thinkers.

Please see the frustration, there's plenty of people begging that the right thing happen with the depopulation of wolves in MN. Sorry, but not sorry for the rant, the state is bigger than the twin city and metro areas of thinkers.

Don Helmbrecht